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        16 November 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

All Year 11 students will be taking part in an extended assembly on Friday 17 
November, to explore their choices after they complete their GCSEs. As an academy, 
we are fervently committed to ensuring that all of our students are informed about their 
futures. 
 

We are pleased to host representatives from Carmel College, Winstanley College, 
Cronton Sixth Form, St Helens College, Rainhill Sixth Form and Warrington and Vale 
Royal College to answer questions about their facilities and the courses that they 
offer. 
 

This is a valuable opportunity for students to consider all of their options Post 16. 
 

If you have any questions or need any further support on this matter please contact: 
 

claire.sidhu@thesuttonacademy.org.uk. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

C Sidhu 

 
Mrs C Sidhu 

Curriculum Leader for Personal Development 
 


